
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 9/2/2010 5:22:42 PM

RedactedTo:
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Tuesday of next week - BSE meeting?

NO problem.
work with Meredith tomorrow morning to set up the meeting.

I'll

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Sim.on 
Analyst

Energy Divisio n
CA Public Ut es Commission Tel (415) 703.3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality 
Notice:
use of
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain 
information
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error,
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed 
above.

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the
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RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 5:21 PM 
To: Simon, Sean
A.
Subject: RE: Tuesday of next week - BSE meeting?

Sean - Meredith is unable to make Tuesday and would like to 
be included in this meeting. Can we try for Monday of the following week 
instead? This will ensure that Neha can join in as well along with giving 
BSE a little more time to fit the meeting into their schedule. Sorry for 
the confusion.

From: Simon, Sean A. 
[mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010
5:10 PM_________
To: | Redacted ~
Subject: RE: Tuesday of next week 
- BSE meeting?

We could do a 2-3pm 
meeting on Tuesday.

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Sim.on 
Analys

Energy on
Commission Tel (415) 703.3791CA

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality 
Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the

SB GT&S 0021161
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use of
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain 
information
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error,
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed 
above.

From: Redacted
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 5:07 PM 
To: Simon, Sean
A.
Subject: Tuesday of next week - BSE meeting?

Sean:

Do you
have possible time slots that will work for Tuesday of next week? We want 
to touch base with BSE and it would be helpful to know what your schedule looks 
like. As I mentioned, Neha will be on vacation for the remainder of next 
week, after Tuesday.

Redacted
Regulatory 
Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted

SB GT&S 0021162


